
COVID-19 update 19/3/20  

Dear Parents 

For now may I advise that school will continue to operate until 4pm tomorrow, 

Friday 20th March.  Homework Club and Wrap-around care will exist in the usual 

way providing care for your children until 5pm or 5.30/6pm today and tomorrow.   
  

The Headmaster will provide a further update later today.  
  

With kind regards 

Tracy Barker  

Headmaster’s PA 

t.barker@gadshillschool.org  
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